
 

QA-FR-171-A 

Portal 724, LLC  

ADD: 275 Hartz Way:: 105, Secaucus, New Jersey,United States, 07094 

TEL:  845 480 2800             FAX:  201 221 8033 

E-mail：stephanie.sater@portal724.com  

 

FCC Confidential Authorization 

 

Date: 2017-1-10 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

Subject: Confidentiality Request regarding application for certification of  

FCC ID: 2ABGJ-CN-MN724 

 

In accordance with Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules, Portal 724, 

LLC hereby requests long-term confidential treatment of information accompanying this 

application as outlined below:  

 

• Block Diagram 

• Schematics 

• Operation Description 

• Parts List/Tune up procedure (for licensed devices) 

 

 

The above materials contain proprietary and confidential information not customarily 

released to the public.  The public disclosure of these materials provides unjustified 

benefits to its competitors in the market.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Signature:  

 

stephanie sater 

Director of Standards, Safety and Compliance 
   

 


